
Liebe Alumni! den 10. Mai, 2006 
 
Once again, I would like to invite all of you out there to our annual 
DEUTSCHKLUB FAHRRADPICKNICK this year held on Saturday, June 3 at the Poplar Creek 
Forest Preserve on Route 59 just south of Old Shoe Factory Road. 
 
We will begin to cycle from HEHS at 9:30 a.m. and then as usual will play some softball, grill 
bratwurst, eat potato salad und so weiter… 
 
Why don't you stop by and say Guten Tag !! 
Bring your spouse/friend/kids.  Let me know if you can make it. 

 
e-mail:  HerrTaylor@comcast.net 
http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/  
 
Viele liebe Grüße,   
 


